
 

 

 
13 March 2015   

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
Production of Yearbook 

 
The production of this year’s Yearbook is in full swing and the committee have 
commissioned Yearbook Machine to create a high quality keepsake of your son’s time at 
Abingdon School. 
 
The finished product will contain photos, individual profile pages and a range of additional 
articles all printed to a high standard and presented with a hardback cover. 
 
The cost of this product is a very competitive (approx £28) price and they will be available 
for collection on the last day of the first half of next term, Friday 22 May. 
 
If you would like a copy of this unique memento please complete the attached slip and 
return it to your son’s tutor by Thursday 19 March. The cost will be added to your school 
bill. 
 
On behalf of the Yearbook Committee. 

 

 
Dean Evans - Assistant Upper Master 

dean.evans@abingdon.org.uk 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Son’s name  ………………………………………………………… Tutor  …………………… 

 

Copies wanted   ………… 

I agree for the sum of £28 (approx) - for 2015 Abingdon School Yearbook(s) to be added to 
my school account. 

 

Signed  ………………………………………………………………..  Date  …………………… 


